
UVic Retirees Association 
 

Nominating Committee Report to 2013 AGM 

The Nominating Committee would like to thank the departing Board members for their many 

contributions and assistance with UVRA activities. Your work has been very much appreciated. 

Outgoing board members are: Judy Cryderman, Kathy Harris, George Smith, Ron Stevens, David 

Turkington, and Peter Zingeler. The Committee thanks the following members for agreeing to let 

their names stand: Linda Metters, Rashna Charania, Jane Milliken.  

The following is the slate of candidates for the Executive Board for 2013 -2014.  

Executive Officers: 

President   David Docherty 

Vice-President   Peter Liddell 

Secretary   Linda Metters 

Treasurer   Rashna Charania 

Past President   J. Isobel Dawson 

 

Standing Committee Chairs: 

Benefits   Peter Liddell 

Communications  Melvin Klassen 

Newsletter Editor  TBA 

Membership   Cled Thomas 

Events    TBA 

Masterminds   TBA 

 

Members at Large: 

    Sharon Crumly 

    Lois Edgar 

    Jane Milliken 

    Walter Muir 

    Jim Pearce 

    Winona Pugh 

    Beverly Timmons 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Nominating Committee: 

Sharon Crumly, David Docherty, Kathy Harris, Beverly Timmons, Jim Pearce, J. Isobel Dawson 

(Chair) 


